
Bluffs Middle School 
Site Council Meeting 
November 26, 2007 

 
  
The BMS Site Council met on November 26th. Members Present: Joni Worden, 
Gayle Lacey, Lydia Patrick, and Mike Mason.  
 
The meeting began with a brief overview of the 2006-2007 State of the Schools 
Report for Bluffs Middle School. The group discussed the data and talked about 
interventions in place to address areas for improvement. 
  
Updates on School Projects were shared with the group: 
Krispy Kreme Donut Sale  
The 7th graders completed their Krispy Kreme Donut sale and had a profit of 
$3,062. The money will be used to support activities for the 7th grade.  
Canned Food Drive Results 
The school set a new record with a total of 8,801 cans.  
  
Mike Mason shared details on the upcoming BMS renovation meeting to be held 
on December 20th. The group shared their thoughts on the process and needs for 
BMS.  
  
Mike Mason shared information about the school quarterly assembly that will be 
held in December. The group brainstormed possible presenters.  
 
Ideas for a possible fundraiser for 8th grade graduation were discussed. This 
discussion will continue in January. 
 
Information concerning an upcoming Infinite Campus Training for Parents was 
provided. This will be held on December 3rd, 6:30 p.m.-7:30 p.m. with Mrs. Kim 
Klein, BMS Computer Instructor 
  
Future Meeting Dates: January 9th, 2007 
  
 


